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This month in technology we have worked on the following  projects: 

 Worked on the sound system at OHS Auditorium for assembly with Billy 

Mills for OHS and OMS students. 

 Worked with Ener-tel on Fire and security Alarms.  Met with them to set up 

Annual Fire Alarm inspections. 

 Worked at OES on electronic card reading door locks.  The control card was 

damaged and is scheduled to be replaced. 

 Worked with Verizon and Elite Solutions on getting phone service 

connected at the new CCCCSD apartments. 

 Worked with Ozona Cable to get cable hooked up at CCCCSD Apartments. 

 Worked with Dish Network to get connectivity to CCCCSD Apartments. 

 Worked with the interim superintendent, Larry Taylor, setting up email 

accounts and network access, setting up printers, etc. 

 Worked with Athletic Director and coaches in setting up computer, printer, 

etc. in press box to host CCCCSD track meets. 

 Assisted Testing Coordinator in repairing DMAC computer, planning for 

online TelPas testing, and getting information uploaded to state for testing. 

 Assisted principals with completion of campus StarCharts, a reporting 

survey required by NCLB and the state. 

 Worked on annual Technology Plan as required by NCLB and the State. 

 Assisted Ener-Tel in replacing nonworking cameras at OHS and repairing 

fiber-optic connections to gym cameras at OMS.  Replaced DVR in Heritage 

Building and reprogrammed it for recording.  Inspected DVR at Field House 

to make sure it was functioning and recording. All cameras at OMS and 

OHS are now functional and recording. 

 Assisted teachers with issues with programs run by district, held trainings at 

campuses for Mimio, Einstruction, etc. 

 Worked at OMS with Istation install and troubleshooting. 

 We continue to support faculty, staff, and students with issues and needs that 

arise. 


